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I have lived in other states where in-person voting is standard, making voting too 

difficult. Voting by mail allows me to read and make informed decisions. The text of 

ballot measures can be confusing, and having the time to read through the pamphlet 

and research when necessary is genuinely helpful. Please do not take away this 

option for Oregonians. Our democracy is already under threat, and this will continue 

to create barriers for underrepresented communities.  


